
 

 

 

       Item 5 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

July 10, 2014 
 
TO:  Transportation Planning Board 

 
FROM: Gerald K. Miller 

Acting Co-Director, Department of 
Transportation Planning 

 
RE: Letters Sent/Received Since the June 18TPB Meeting 
   
 

The attached letters were sent/received since the June 18 TPB meeting.  The 
letters will be reviewed under Agenda 5 of the July 16 TPB agenda. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Attachments 
 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 









 



Green Streets Workshop 

Best Practices Around the Region and the Country  

  

Date:  

July 28
th

, 2014 

 

Time:  

12:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

Training Center, 1
st
 Floor 

(Lunch at 11:30 a.m.) 

 

Location:  

 Metropolitan Washington Council of 

Governments 

777 North Capitol Street 

Washington, DC 20002 

 

RSVP: 

https://www.mwcog.org/calendar/registration.asp?COMMI

TTEE_ID=103&EVENT_ID=8791 

 

For questions, please contact Mike Farrell, 

 mfarrell@mwcog.org  or                          

Amanda Campbell,  

acampbell@mwcog.org 

 

 

 

 

This workshop is will bring together DOT 

staff and their colleagues in environmental 

programs, to discuss:  

 

 How implementation challenges are being 

overcome around the region and across 

the country 

 

 Highway, urban, and residential green 

street success stories 

 

 Technical, financial, and regulatory 

hurdles to project implementation 

 

 

This workshop is sponsored by the Metropolitan Washington 

Council of Governments and the National Capital Region 

Transportation Planning Board  

Green Streets use landscaping, trees and 

other design elements to capture and filter 

stormwater runoff. 

Photos:  
District of Columbia Department of the 

Environment, 
 Arlington County Department of 

Environmental Services 
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